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In your nomination, the following were noted: 
 

• You	perform	your	job	at	the	highest	level	--	communicating	well	with	our	students	and	families	and	
going	to	any	length	to	help;	

• You	remain	calm	in	difficult	situations;	
• You	understand	the	system	from	multiple	vantage	points	due	to	the	fact	that	you	have	children	who	

have	been	through	our	schools;	
• You	show	compassion	and	kindness	to	our	stakeholders;	and	
• You	are	an	ideal	person	to	have	as	our	high	school’s	first	contact	with	the	public.	

	
The	above	are	ways	that	show	you	care	about	your	work	and	our	students.	Your	work	supports	our	District	
Beliefs	that	all	people	have	worth;	that	laughter,	joy	and	hope	are	essential	for	a	quality	of	life;	and	
excellence	in	education	requires	support,	sacrifice,	and	involvement	from	the	total	community.	
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